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To: Caroline Owen <Caroline.Owen@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
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Attachments: [Untitled].pdf 
 
Caroline, 
Development of Carlton & United Brewery Site CHIPPENDALE – MP 11_0090-Blocks 3B, 3C & 10 
Re your e-mail on development proposals on the CUB site as described above. 
These blocks are remote to TransGrids existing infrastructure in Abercrombie St. Therefore, TransGrid will 
have no objections to the further development of this site. 
TransGrid does have a major piece of infrastructure (330kV U/G Cable) running under Abercrombie St and 
all precautions need to be taken to ensure the integrity of this cable is retained. 
As we have discussed your ongoing consultation with TransGrid in respect to the future development of 
this site will be appreciated. 
If you have any queries feel free to contact myself. 
regards 
David 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer: 
This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the addressees named 
above. If you are not the intended recipient please delete this e-mail and advise the sender. Any use, 
dissemination, distribution, reproduction of this email is prohibited. Unless explicitly attributed, the 
opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the author only and do not represent the official view of 
TransGrid. E-mail communications with TransGrid may be subject to automated e-mail filtering, which 
could result in the delay or deletion of a legitimate e-mail before it is read by its intended recipient. 
TransGrid does not accept liability for any corruption or viruses that arise as a result of this e-mail. Please 
consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
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You should scan any attached files for viruses. 
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